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6th March 2025 

Dear Parent, 

 

Haytor View Foundation Stage & Key Stage 1 Spring Disco – Friday 28th March 

 

   We’re really pleased to announce, with the support of the Coffee & Cake team of parents, 

our next disco of the school year to celebrate that Spring and Easter are on their way! 

 

Our Spring disco for children from throughout the Foundation Stage and Key Stage One will 

take place on Friday 28th March  from 5.00-6.00pm. The event will take place in the school 

hall and dining area (EAT) and we will be inviting contributions of £1.50 per child on the door, 

with drinks and snacks on sale to make sure that everyone has enough energy to dance!  

 

   Just like previous disco events, children will remain the responsibility of parents who will be 

expected to remain on site and to ensure that their child is safe and comfortable throughout 

the event, and of course to take part in the dancing! The planned finish time of 6.00pm will 

provide a 30 minute break when all visitors will leave the building prior to the later Key Stage 

2 disco which begins at 6.30pm. 

 

   As we plan this event it would be useful to know numbers of children planning to attend. 

With this in mind we would ask that you complete and return the reply slip that your child will 

be bringing home from school over the coming days, letting us know whether you intend to 

join us.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Sarah Butler 

Deputy Headteacher 
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